
31st Sunday in Ordinary Time                  BULLETIN                                        NOV 02/03 
 

Entrance Antiphon: Cf Psalm 37:22-23 

Forsake me not, O Lord, my God; be not far from 
me! Make haste and come to my help, O Lord, my 
strong salvation! 

Communion Antiphon: John 6:58 

Just as the living Father sent me and I have life because of 
the Father, so whoever feeds on me shall have life because 
of me, says the Lord.             ©Liturgy Help 2024                                     

 

GOULBURN MISSION 
 

Fr Joshy KURIEN PP  

Mob.0412 358 222   joshy.kurien@cg.org.au  

Assistant Priest: Fr Hilary Rotich 

Assistant Priest: Fr Xavier Francis 

Parish Secretary: Heather Moss 

Office Administrator: Christopher O’Mahony 

Office Hours: Tues - Fri. 9.00 -1.00pm   

(36 Verner St, Goulburn) 

  goulburn@cg.org.au  Ph. 0403 631 797 
 

WEEKEND MASSES  

    Saturday -----    6pm SPP Goulburn                          

      6pm Taralga 

Sunday -------    8am (OLOF), 10 am (SPP)                    

9am (Crookwell)   

Binda -10.30am (1st Sunday)  

Marulan - 8.30am (2nd Sun)  

Tarago -   8.30am (3rd Sun)   

Tuena -    Nil until further notice   

Bungonia St Michael’s: 7pm, Thurs Rosary  
 

CONFESSIONS 

SPP: 11.30 -12 (Wed /Thurs/Fri), Sat 5.15pm  

OLOF:  Sat. 9.30am -10am   

Taralga: 5.30pm (1st Sat)  

Crookwell: 8.30am (2nd Sun)   
 

          ADORATION & BENEDICTION 

SPP 11am Fridays 

Holy Hour: 2nd & 4th Tuesday 5.30pm OLOF 

         WEEKDAY MASSES  

Tuesday –         5pm (OLOF), 

Wed, Thurs, Fri - 12md (SPP)             

Sat -                   9am (OLOF) 

Mass Offerings: Please send 
to office, or central 
collection boxes.  
ROSTER Coordinator- 
judith.stuart11@gmail.com 
BAPTISMS:   Book through the Parish Office. 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

NOV 9: Memorial Mass 9am OLOF  

NOV 9: 2ND SAT!!! WOMENS MORNING TEA! 10am Station 

NOV 13: Crookwell Morning tea 10.30am Meeting Room 

NOV 17: Thanksgiving Mass SPP 10am Morning Tea 11am 

NOV 20: Taralga Prayer meeting: Convent 10am 

NOV 24: Christ the King Taralga 90th Anniversary 9.30am 

NOV 29: Farewell Dinner for our priests 5.30pm SPP  

DEC 5: Crookwell Parish Farewell to our Priests. 5.30pm 

DEC 8: Multicultural Christmas Party SPP 5.30 pm 
 

Thanksgiving Mass Sunday 17th November 
The annual Thanksgiving Mass is a special occasion 
for us to come together in gratitude, reflecting on the 
many blessings we've received throughout the year. 
We chose this date to coincide with the dedication of 
Sts. Peter and Paul Basilica in Rome, which took place 
on November 18, 1626. 
We invite everyone to join us for Morning Tea after the 
10.00 AM Mass at St. Brigid’s to farewell Ursula and 
Bob Stephens. Their dedication and commitment to 
the Sts. Peter and Paul Restoration Project have made 
a lasting impact on our community. We are truly 
grateful for their invaluable contributions. We wish 
Ursula and Bob all the best and joy in the years ahead. 
Thank you for being an integral part of our parish 
family.           Fr Joshy 
 

The Women’s morning tea is being held on the 2nd 
Saturday in November, the 9th at Station room, at 10am. 

 

Farewell, and blessings for the future…… 
Parish Priest Fr Joshy Kurien, Assistant Priest Fr Hilary 
Rotich, and our interim Assistant Priest Fr Xavier Francis 
will be leaving us. We wish to fondly farewell our Priests 
and thank them for their service. Two retiring Collections 
will be held on the weekends of the 16/17th November and 
the 23rd/24th to raise money. A ‘Bring a plate” dinner on 
Friday the 29th of November from 5.30pm, at St Brigid’s.  

 
CLAIMING THE DATE! St Mary's Crookwell Parish, 
Farewell to Fr Joshy, Fr Hillary and Fr Xavier 
Thursday 5th December, 5.30pm at the School Hall. 
Further Information in next week’s bulletin. 

 
CHRIST THE KING, Taralga– 90th Anniversary 
celebration Sunday 24th November 9.30am Mass. 

Marian Day  
Dear Parishioners and friends,  
My heartfelt gratitude to all the incredible volunteers from our parish and beyond for your unwavering 
support. Your contributions of time and effort are truly invaluable, and I am deeply thankful. I extend 
a special thank you to St. Saviors Anglican Cathedral and Maronite Catholic Church, as well as to the 
wonderful Filipino, Lebanese, and Indian communities and our amazing choir. Your involvement has 
enriched our experience immensely. I appreciate the support of our schools—Sts. Peter and Paul, St. 
Joseph, St. Mary’s, and Trinity Catholic College, and the Archdiocese Youth. Your efforts and 
commitment have made a significant impact and made the day so much beautiful.  
Our shared faith and sense of belonging help our community to strengthens our connections with one 
another. Our next year Marian Day is on Sunday 26 October. Once again thank you all; the parish 
couldn't have done it without each and every one of you. May God bless you.                                   Fr Joshy  

 

mailto:joshy.kurien@cg.org.au
mailto:goulburn@cg.org.au
mailto:judith.stuart11@gmail.com

